
- Upcoming Concert - 

 

Free and open to the public 

Saturday, October 14  —  7 PM 

Parkville High School  
2600 Putty Hill Ave, 21234 

 
Featuring works by Andrew Lloyd Weber, Eric Whitacre, 

and Leroy Anderson under the direction of  
conductors Matthew T. Benner and Ryan Pilius  

 

 

 

 

 

www.huntvalleywindensemble.org 


